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I urge you to oppose HB 2025.   Many Oregon households are struggling with the 

rate of inflation, utility hikes, property tax hikes, CAT taxes, payroll taxes, government 

fee hikes.  Not to mention skyrocketing property, medical, auto insurance.  Oregon 

leadership policies have increased the cost of everything with zero accountability on 

where our tax dollars are going. Businesses can't even afford to give employees a 

cost of living increase, which also comes from the government overspending.   We 

are required to live within a budget, shouldn't our government also have to live within 

a budget?  Every year is more and more taxes and fees.  These fees and taxes are 

killing the quality of life in Oregon.   Overtaxation must stop in this State!  Vote NO on 

HB2025.  


